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March 2, 2023 

Lori Smith 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191  
Victor, CO 80860 

Re: Adequacy Review, Revision No. TR134, Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244 

Dear Lori Smith, 

On February 16, 2023, the Division received the request for a Technical Revision (TR134) for the Cresson 
Project, File No. M-1980-244, proposing the relocation of three (3) magnesium chloride tanks and to satisfy the 
Corrective Actions identified in the December DRMS inspection report dated January 17, 2023. During the 
review of the material submitted, the Division determined that the following items need to be adequately 
addressed before TR134 can be considered for approval. Please respond to this Adequacy Review with the 
requested information and summarize each response to the numbered items below, in a cover letter titled “Adequacy 
Review Responses TR134, M-1980-244”.  

1. The TR134 submittal included an aerial photo displaying the former and current location of the 
magnesium chloride tanks. Please update and submit Drawing C-2 Existing and Approved Facilities to 
show the new location of the magnesium chloride tanks. Note, the approved Drawing C-2 on file was 
last updated on November 5, 2020. Therefore, for consistency, please also revise Drawing C-2 to display 
the following approved revisions on the C-2 map:

a. TR128 – realigned access road from County Road 82 to the Ironclad Facilities
b. TR133 – WHEX Clay Borrow Source Pit
c. SA4 – Autonomous Haulage Tower Extension at Powder Keg and Iron Hill sites
d. SA6 - Autonomous Haulage Tower Extension at Joe Dandy site

This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of TR134. This letter shall not be interpreted to mean that there 
are no other technical inadequacies in your revision as other issues may arise when additional information is 
supplied. Please be advised TR134 may be deemed inadequate, and the request may be denied on March 20, 
2023, unless the above mentioned adequacy review item is addressed to the satisfaction of the Division. If more 
time is needed to respond, the Division can grant an extension of the decision date following a request to do so by 
the Operator.  

Sincerely, 

Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Ec: Katie Blake, CC&V 
Johnna Gonzalez, CC&V 
Elliott Russell, DRMS 
Michael Cunningham, DRMS 


